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2nd April 2019

Dear Year 3 Parents,

Recorder Lessons in Year 3

Next term the children in Year 3 will be learning to play the recorder as part of the music curriculum.  

You may already have a suitable recorder at home, if not, you may buy one through the school for £8.00, to be paid on Schoolcomms.

The lessons will be on Fridays so please help your child to remember their instrument and music on this day.  Lessons will start the second week back after the Easter holidays.

Please make payment for any recorders by 23rd April 2019 or print, complete and return the slip below.

Many thanks,



Miss Bignall & Miss Prank
Year 3 Class Teachers 

	

Recorder Lessons in Year 3

Child’s name & class: 	

I already have a recorder (needs to be a proper recorder, not a toy)
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